
 
CITY OF CAMPBELL 

Community Development Department 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
70 North First Street - Campbell, California 95008-1423 - TEL 408.866.2140 - FAX 408.871-5140 - TDD 408.866-2790 
 

October 2, 2017 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
Historic Preservation Board  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Historic Preservation Board of the City of Campbell has 
set the time of 5:00 p.m., or shortly thereafter, on Wednesday, October 25, 2017, in the 
City Hall Council Chambers, 70 North First Street, Campbell, California, for a Public 
Hearing to consider changes to the Historic Preservation Ordinance; Chapter 21.33 of 
the City of Campbell’s Municipal Code. 
 
You are receiving this notice as the owner of a home that is either officially listed as a 
Historic Resource on the Historic Resource Inventory or a home that is listed on the 
City’s Eligible Resource List. To determine which category applies to your home, please 
visit the website listed below. For your convenience, staff has set up a dedicated 
webpage to allow you to review the proposed changes.  
 
http://www.cityofcampbell.com/864/Historic-Preservation-Ordinance-update 
 
The draft Ordinance will also be tentatively reviewed by the Planning Commission on 
November 14, 2017 and the City Council in January 2018. You will also receive a notice 
prior to each of those meetings. The Historic Preservation Board and the Planning 
Commission will each make a recommendation to the City Council who is the ultimate 
decision maker. The draft ordinance is subject to change following each of those 
meetings.     
 
Questions or comments regarding the Ordinance may be addressed to Cindy 
McCormick, Senior Planner, in the Community Development Department, at (408) 871-
5103 or via email at cindym@cityofcampbell.com. 
 
Interested persons may appear and be heard at this hearing.  Please be advised that if 
you challenge the nature of the above project in court, you may be limited to raising only 
those issues you or someone else raised at the Public Hearing described in this Notice, 
or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Campbell Historic Preservation 
Board at, or prior to, the Public Hearing.  Questions may be addressed to the 
Community Development Department at (408) 866-2140. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, listening assistive devices are 
available for all meetings held in the Council Chambers.  If you require accommodation, 
please contact the Community Development Department at (408) 866-2140, at least 
one week in advance of the meeting. 


